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11/08/2023  14:14:452023/0282/P OBJ Bjorn Konig I continue to object to the this application, as revised, for the reasons set out in my email to you dated 6/3/23.  

The demolition of a large part of the balustrade is unnecessary and such work will cause needless disruption.  

I understand there has still not been a proper assessment of its condition and I believe that only the necessary 

repairs/remedial works should be undertaken.  The balustrade should be subject to monitoring over a period 

of, say, 2 years, so that an informed decision may then be taken regarding its condition.  I also continue to 

object most strenuously to clearance of trees and vegetation which provide extra security screening for the 

residents and add considerable character to the gardens.  Their removal will expose all residents to additional 

noise and air pollution.  I urge the Council to reject the application.
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